
The Arizona Safe Haven Law has changed. 

www.azsafebabyhaven.org

The Safe Haven law now allows a parent or designated 
agent to anonymously relinquish an unharmed infant

up to 30 days old, to a designated Safe Haven provider. 
 

The age limit has changed from 3 days of age for the 
infant, to 30 days of age. 

 
Please educate your staff and update your policies

to reflect this change. 
 

For 24/7 crisis assistance call 1-866-707-2229.
 

Contact Heather Burner for questions or for updated Safe Haven
Training. 

hburner@azsafebabyhaven.org


